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Fauget

Some of our Eco Council attended The Big Climate
Day at the Horniman Museum on Tuesday. They took
part in workshops, met other like minded children
and bid for funding in an eco version of Dragons’
Den. They successfully secured all the funding- £410
for our school eco work. Well done! We are so proud
of you! 
Reception used the good weather to get stuck into
their mud kitchen. Year 1 got into role as the snail
from The Snail and the Whale to help with their
postcard writing task. Year 2 have created some high
quality art work. 
The children in Year 3 enjoyed an informative visit to
The Good Shepherd Church. Turning solids into
liquids using chocolate was a highlight for Year 4 this
week. Year 5 explored cam mechanisms in Design
Technology and Year 6 have written some emotive
speeches about climate change. 



F@B News

Information From the Office

Payments and Permissions: Check WEDUC for upcoming trip payment and permissions
Music: Please make payment for your child’s music lesson. 

. 

 What is happening next week? 

Upcoming Events
Save the dates for these events coming up: 

Bake sale and crafts to celebrate those important women in our lives: Friday 8th March
Quiz Night: Friday 3rd May

Next week is Children’s Mental Health Week. There will be a
special assembly and discussions around this topic in class.

https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/

On Tuesday, we will celebrate Internet Safety Day- a very
important topic in this digital age. The children will be taking part
in an activity during the week to equip them with the skills they

need to stay safe online. They will be bringing home a leaflet full
of useful information for parents so look out for that in your

child’s book bag. https://www.saferinternetday.org/

With Measles cases rising in London, Lewisham’s
Public Health team is monitoring the situation and
working closely with healthcare partners to raise

awareness and to ensure those who need the
vaccination get it. The key message from council
and healthcare partners is that two doses of the

MMR vaccine provide the best protection against
measles, mumps and rubella. If a child has missed

one or both doses, their parent or carer should
contact their GP practice to book an appointment

or visit the NHS website for more information.
Walk-in clinics are being arranged and details of
these will be publicised to schools and settings.

Open Classrooms
Come and see your child’s work and learning environment on Thursday 8th February. Classrooms will be open

between 3.35pm and 3.50pm

https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/
https://www.saferinternetday.org/


Important Key Dates- Spring 1

Attendance

There’s an improvement in the lateness
this week! Let’s keep up the good work! 

Parent Governor Elections.
You can now vote for the candidate you feel will best represent the Brindishe
Schools parent community on our governing body. Please come in to the front

desk where you will find the ballot box to place your vote. 

Friday 9th February will be the last day of the half term. We will be back at school on Monday 19th February  



Holiday vouchers for the February half term '24



Fake profiles and cyberbullying

Setting up a profile impersonating somebody else with the intention of being unkind to others/to cause
embarrassment to the individual is a form of cyberbullying. 

If your child has set up a fake profile, talk to them about how this is a form of bullying and therefore not
acceptable. 

It is important that we talk to our children about the issue of cyberbullying and let them know that if they are
ever a victim of it then it is not their fault, and they should tell you (or a trusted adult) 
straightaway. Talk to your child about reporting and blocking tools on social media or online games and show
them how to use them to report any form of bullying. 

You can read more about cyberbullying here: 
·https://www.childline.org.uk/info-advice/bullying-abuse-safety/types-bullying/bullying-cyberbullying/ 
·https://www.nspcc.org.uk/what-is-child-abuse/types-of-abuse/bullying-and-cyberbullying/ 

Additionally, Report Harmful Content have listed how you can report impersonation accounts on the different
social media networks here:  https://reportharmfulcontent.com/advice/impersonation/

Online Safety Bulletin

Brindishe Federation
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Holiday Swimming Crash Courses
Lewisham’s February half term crash course lessons will run between Monday 12th to Friday to 16th
February 2024. Each booking is a week long intensive course – prices for all levels is £40

Swim for All - All pools across Lewisham Partnership will be running additional Swim for All sessions (family
swims) in all pools. ‘Swim for All’ sessions are perfect for all abilities. If you're looking to build your confidence,
work on your strokes, float away any stress, or just simply want to enjoy a more casual swim with your family
and friends. Come before 10am to take advantage of our Kids for a Quid offer.
Holiday Camps - Bellingham Football Domination multisport - click here for more information
Soft play - Available at Bellingham and Wavelengths
Adult & Child Gym (9-17 yrs) - 'Adult and Junior Gym’ session are for adult members where they can bring
along their child (maximum one child per adult)
Junior Gym - If you are aged 11-17 years and want to work out in the gym over the half term break, we have
lots of extra sessions available!
Junior Classes -  Junior Classes running at Forest Hill Pool, Glass Mill Leisure Centre and Wavelengths Leisure
Centres

Junior Cardio
Junior Strength & Conditioning 

https://www.childline.org.uk/info-advice/bullying-abuse-safety/types-bullying/bullying-cyberbullying/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/what-is-child-abuse/types-of-abuse/bullying-and-cyberbullying/
https://reportharmfulcontent.com/advice/impersonation/
https://footballdomination.com/home/


LGBT+ History Month takes place in February each year.

LGBT+ History Month is all about promoting fairness, equality and diversity and raising awareness of LGBT+
people and culture, now and in the past. It aims to give voice to LGBT+ experiences, celebrate achievements and
highlight the challenges people still face today. It is also about helping everyone to learn more about LGBT+
culture and history. 

Article 2: (non-discrimination) The Convention applies to every child without discrimination, whatever their
ethnicity, gender, religion, language, abilities or any other status, whatever they think or say, whatever their
family background.
Article 13: (freedom of expression) Every child must be free to express their thoughts and opinions and to
access all kinds of information if it is within the law.
Article 17 - access to reliable information Every child has the right to reliable information from a variety of
sources, and governments should encourage the media to provide information that children can understand.
Governments must help protect children from materials that could harm them.
And remember, at the heart of the UN Convention on the Rights of the Child are the values of dignity,
equality and non-discrimination.   

Why is it important to listen to, learn from and celebrate people’s differences in school and in our
community?

·It helps to remind us that we are all unique and should all be treated with dignity.
·It reminds us that everyone has different experiences and everyone has the right to be listened to and
express their opinions.
·When our differences are celebrated, we feel valued as people and our health and wellbeing improves.
·It helps all people to feel welcome in school.
·It reminds us that not all families or relationships look the same.
·It helps us to be open and respectful to new ideas about identity.
·We are all learning all of the time and by listening to others we continue to grow and learn. 
·So that we can speak up and challenge unfair comments or actions.
·To help ensure that all children and young people’s opinions are taken into account when making decisions
about them. 

At Brindishe Schools, we  regularly discuss with children how we celebrate people’s differences and how
prejudice and discrimination are never tolerated in our schools. 

Watch this story about the history of the Pride Flag at home with your child/children. The Pride Flag is a
symbol of inclusion and diversity. 

Right Respecting - LGBT+ Month

https://youtu.be/2LU2daQ2exs


End of Term – Friday 9th February
Half Term – Monday 12th February to Friday 16th February
Children return to school – Monday 19th February
Secondary Offer Day – Friday 1st March

Key Federation Dates

If you would like to attend a Brindishe Federation Governing Body meeting, please email our Chair of Governors,
Liz Murphy - lmurphy@brindisheschools.org. Our third meeting of this academic year is on Tuesday 6th
February at 6pm at Brindishe Manor School.

Governing Body

Parent/Carer Governor Elections
If you haven’t already, please do make sure you have your vote counted
for the Brindishe Federation Parent/Carer Governor. On Wednesday this
week, all families in our federation community were sent the 8 supporting
statements from our nominees and your ballot papers. The ballot boxes
will close at 9am on Friday 9th February and we will let you know the
outcome of the elections on Monday 19th February. 

It is vital that you each parent/carer plays their part in this process and
has their vote counted. 


	BL Newsletter 2nd February 2024
	Federation Newsletter Spring Week 4 05.02.24

